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14th March 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Parent and Carer 
 
 
As you know we are rapidly approaching the formal GCSE examination season.  As part of our 
continued work and support for Year 11 we will be conducting a further series of assessments in 
English, Mathematics and Science. 
 
I know that the students are working hard already and this can be a stressful time in the lead up to the 
formal examinations.  Please reassure your son/daughter that the assessments are aimed at gathering 
information on gaps in their knowledge and to provide further practice in completing them in a similar 
style to the formal examinations.  Year 11 have been completing work in class for these assessments 
to support students in being successful.  However, as always any further support you can provide at 
home with additional revision will help us with our continued efforts to work together in the best 
interest of Year 11. 
 
A copy of each student’s assessment schedule has been provided to them for you to display in a 
prominent place at home to refer to. 
 
If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact myself via telephone on 01925 
822632 or at info@padgateacademy.co.uk 
 
Thank you for your continued support 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr M Taylor 
Head of Learning Year 11 

 
 
 


